
You are so much sunshine in every square inch.                                                                       
                                                                                                         -Walt Whitman“ “

It’s Summertime! This means the cabins are filled with 
muddy shoes, bug spray, wet towels, and (most importantly), 
the laughter of happy campers!
It’s the season you wish could go on forever....long days 
spent playing games, splashing in the creek, and nights 
around the campfire under the stars. Want to be a camper 
again yourself? Join us over Labor Day for Family Camp. 
Registration is open now!

    Looking for a way to honor a loved one   
    and leave a lasting legacy at Waycross? 
    The brick patio at the Main House can 
             be a beautiful and lasting tribute. 
                Contact laura@waycrossccc.org
                                for more information

In Memoriam
Bob Richards 1923-2022

What’s Happening Now

June 12-18     Adventure Camp 1

June 18-21     Alpha Kappa Psi 

June 19-25    Leaders In Training Camp

June 21-25    Ready, Set, Camp!

June 21-25    Women’s Week

June 25-26    Mara Evangelical Chess Club

June 27-30    Indiana Sheriffs Association

July 3-9         Adventure Camp 3

July 3-9         Canoe/Wilderness Camp

July 8-10       SPJ Leadership Program

July 10-16     Adventure Camp 4

July 15-23     College for Congregational 
                     Development

July 23-24     Indy Crimson Knights

July 24-30     Murray Family Reunion

Aug. 4-7       Many Faces of Moebius

Aug. 18-21    Retreat & Refresh Stroke  
                    Recovery Camp

A busy calendar does not mean we are 
full! Call to see how we can add your 
event to our Summer calendar!

Summer 
Newsletter

                 Legacy                        
                    Patio

Announcements
Waycross has another one, they 
have them all the time! 
Waycross is pleased to announce 
the addition of Jonah Dahncke to 
the team as Assistant 
Director of Maintenance. 

Jonah is a Waycross alumnus,serving as a camp 
counselor from 2014-2017. Jonah brings a 
background in woodworking, Hvac, electrical, 
plumbing, and an IU degree in culture and 
communications.  Jonah will be living on-site at the 
Baughman house with his fiancée, Malori Austin. 

Bob Richards joined the 
Waycross family in 1973 and 
was the Maintenance Director 
until retirement in 1988. 
A Brown County native, and friend to all, Bob 
left a lasting impression on Waycross that ran far 
deeper than the upkeep of the property. Among 
Bob's finest qualities were his even temper and 
willingness to teach. No matter the task at hand, it 
was always more meaningful and enriching when 
worked on with Bob. A highlight for camp staff 
during his tenure were his nature hikes, where 
he shared his extensive knowledge of the area, 
plants, and trees. 


